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To:  MSA Voting Members (Regions/Leagues) 
 
From:  Héctor O. Vergara 

Executive Director 
 
cc:  MSA Board of Directors 
 
Date:  May 5, 2022 
 
Re:  MSA – Voting Member Delegate Selection Process 
 
=================================================================== 
 
Dear MSA Voting Members, please find attached Schedule A of the MSA By-Laws and 
the Delegate Registration Form for the 2022 MSA Annual General Meeting. 
 
As you are aware the MSA By-Laws require these documents completed in order that 
the Voting Delegates are identified for the AGM and so that the MSA provides the voting 
cards to the corresponding delegates. 
 
We realize that there may be some changes leading up to the MSA AGM and the MSA 
will have in place an Alternative Delegate Registration Form that you will receive 30 
days before the AGM. 
 
We are sending the information now as a reminder that all leagues should have 
established a process by which the delegates will be selected in order that they are 
provided by October 21st, 2022. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


